
WHAT’S BEING PLANNED?
The California Department of Transportation, in 
partnership with the Orange County Transportation 
Authority, proposes to increase capacity, improve 
operations and enhance safety on northbound  
SR-57 in the cities of Anaheim and Orange, between 
Orangewood Avenue and Katella Avenue. 

The purpose of the proposed project is to improve 
both existing and future mobility along this 
segment of northbound SR-57 while minimizing 
environmental and economic impacts. 

The proposed project seeks to improve overall 
efficiency, alleviate congestion, and facilitate 
regional circulation of goods and services on 
northbound SR-57 by extending the 5th general-
purpose lane to improve lane continuity.

WHY THIS AD?
This notice is to tell you of the start of the environmental process and to inform you of an 
upcoming public information open house (noted below) to discuss the proposed project that will 
be studied. An Initial Study (IS) and Environmental Assessment (EA), leading to an anticipated 
Mitigated Negative Declaration (MND) and Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) will be 
prepared to evaluate potential effects that could result from the proposed project. 

WHAT’S AVAILABLE?
The purpose and need for the project, current project schedule and other exhibits will 
be available for viewing at the open house. In addition, Caltrans, OCTA and project team 
specialists in engineering, planning, traffic, and environmental will be available to hear 
your comments.

WHERE YOU COME IN
You will have the opportunity to ask questions and provide comments about the 
proposed project to OCTA and Caltrans staff.

WHEN AND WHERE?

Individuals who require special accommodation (American Sign Language interpreter, 
accessible seating, documentation in alternate formats, etc.) are requested to contact 
Caltrans District 12 Public Affairs Office at (657) 328-6000 at least 7 days prior to the 
scheduled open house date. TTD users may contact California Relay Service TTY line at 
(800) 735-2929 or Voice Line at (800) 735-2922. 

CONTACT
For more information about this study, please call Andrea Hamman, OCTA Community 
Relations Specialist, at (714) 560-5573 or visit the project webpage www.octa.net/57fwy. 

PUBLIC NOTICE
Notice of Opportunity: Public Information Open House 

State Route 57 Northbound Improvement Project  
from Orangewood Avenue to Katella Avenue
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Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017

Time: 5 p.m. to 8 p.m.

Location:
Portola Middle School Cafeteria
270 North Palm Drive
Orange, CA 92868


